
Upcoming Events

The Niverville Middle School Parent Advisory Council (PAC) will be running the canteen for the Hanover School
Division Track Meet on June 8th at Stonybrook Middle School in Steinbach. This is the track meet for grades
7&8. Everything is organized, but we need parents help running the canteen, unloading and loading supplies
at the beginning and end of the day. If you can help, please email us ASAP at nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com

May 2023

Track and Field Canteen - Volunteers Needed

Trees Planted
To beautify the greenspace at Niverville Middle School, we have planted trees in the school yard! 

Thank you to Niverville Communities in Bloom for the trees, Valleywest Landscaping for the planting supplies,
and the grade 8 students and PAC members  for their volunteer time!

Student of the Month
Thank you to Your Grocery People for the April gift for Student of the Month! We love being able to
reward the students every month with a prize, and this absolutely cannot happen without the support of the
businesses in town and the parents that support us. We are looking for donations (approved items or
monetary) that can be used for prizes for the students. Your donation helps us bring joy to our students and
encourage them to be the best students they can be!
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For any questions, ideas, concerns or to send an e-transfer donation, 
our email address is: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com
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PAC is looking for more parents to join our team for our 2023/2024 school year.  If you have interest in joining,
reach out and let us know. We meet monthly on the first Monday of every month with the occasional gathering
throughout the month.  Please contact us here: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com

PAC helps to organize events that create fun experiences for the students, ensure the staff & teachers are
appreciated, and fundraise for school improvements, like green space, student of the month, and more!

Our next in-person meeting is our PAC wrap up meeting on June 12. We will meet again in September!

PAC Update

Looking for Local Help

Garden Boxes
Benches
Sand for the volleyball court
Long term goal - Play structure

To beautify the greenspace at Niverville Middle School, we need help securing the following items
and services:

Do you have a skill in woodworking or landscaping?  Are you handy and want to help us build garden
boxes? We would love to support local as much as possible, and would love some help from our community!  

Email us at: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com if you have a skillset or connection that you think we would need
or could use in our effort to make our greenspace both functional and fun.  
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